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Full Text

Since the adoption in 2007 of the United Nations Declaration on the Rights of
Indigenous Peoples, few States have entered into effective dialogue or
partnerships with indigenous peoples or have undertaken adequate legal reforms
to implement the Declaration. Based on interventions and reports of
representatives of indigenous peoples from all regions of the world at its eleventh
session, the Permanent Forum is alarmed about the ongoing gross human rights
violations being perpetrated against indigenous peoples and therefore calls upon
all States to take urgent action to end such violations and to recognize and
respect the human rights standards contained in the Declaration.
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